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A U T U M N  2  W E E K  1

Attendance for the week ending 12/11/21:       90 . 17%

Dear All,

I would like to start by saying how wonderful it was to see over 115 of you in total at our Parent's
Afternoon Tea sessions this week. It was a pleasure to be able to show so many of you around our
wonderful school and hear so many compliments on how impressed you all were. I look forward to
hosting other events, Covid depending, with our school community. 

As you will know from our previous newsletter, we were visited by an African drumming company
to kickstart our celebration of Black History. As our children thoroughly enjoyed participating in
this event, we are going to be offering additional drumming sessions throughout this year for all
year groups, starting with Y3 and Y5, as well as an after-school club for Y2. 
  
I look forward to seeing you all at Parents' Consultation evening's next Tuesday and Wednesday.
Due to unforeseen circumstances, Year 3s have been rescheduled to Tuesday 30th November and
Wednesday 1st December. On these nights, we have the Scholastic Book Fayre which will be open
during next week for you to choose and purchase a book with your child. Please be aware that this
is cash only. 

I would like to end with a verse from the Mark which links to our value of faith: 'If you can believe,
all things are possible to him who believes.'  

Yours faithfully,

Miss Sophie Newman
Head of School






3R -                      Bertha and Tami
3Z -                       Amelia-Rose and Matthew

5R -                       Khushi and Farrell
5Z -                        Se'najah and Asher

6R -                       Saniyah and Kyron
6Z -                       Riley and David N

4R -                      Iwinosa and Haniel
4Z -                       Harshini and Dami

Well done to the following children for being awarded with Stars of the

Week on the week ending: 

12th November 2021

RR -                      Leona and Tiwa
RK -                      Oriche and Aryan

1R -                        Ria and Kennedy
1Z -                        Jayden and Isaac

2R -                      Charissa and Deandre
2Z -                       Lufaith and Ivory-Rose






Flu immunisations will be on:



8th December 2021



You have received your letters, please make sure

you complete the form and

return it to the school before:



22nd November 2021



There is a section on the letter to fill out even if

you DO NOT want your child to have the

immunisation. Please bring the slip back either

way.

Flu 
ImmunisationsThe next 

School Nurse drop in

session is:



17th November

9am - 10am

Nurse drop ins

Parents Evening


Parents evening dates:



16th November 2021



and



17th November 2021



Please make sure you log on and book your

appointments to avoid disappointment.

bOOK fAYRE
The Book Fayre will be

on:



16th November 



and
 

17th November 2021



After school. 



This will be cash only!

The last day to order school photos

online for FREE delivery straight to

school is -

 

Thursday 18th November 2021



Any orders after this date, will be

charges postage and packaging and

have to be delivered to your home

address.

School Photos



REMEMBRANCEREMEMBRANCE
DAYDAY



Parents Afternoon Tea 
Thank you to the parents who

came to our Afternoon Tea

Thursday and Friday evening.



Pyjama Day!

FOR 

Friday 19th
Friday 19th

November
November

20212021  

Wear your PJS!Wear your PJS!  
Please bring in aPlease bring in a
donation of £1.donation of £1.  

Any money raised will go to Children in NeedAny money raised will go to Children in Need



Come to school wearing your
odd socks to celebrate what
makes each of us all unique. 

Anti-bullying 

week

ODD SOCKS DAY

MONDAY 
15TH 

NOVEMBER
2021



In Year applications

Parents needing a school place for immediate start, need to apply

online using our hub. The link is under the in-year heading on our

website – www.lbbd.gov.uk/hub  

Parents must follow the process in the e-booklet ‘Finding a school

place-1a’. 

For 2021 entry, all our booklets & forms have been updated.

Please use the most current version which is published on our

website.




Parents must apply online BEFORE 




15 January 2022 




at either:




www.eadmissions.org.uk 

 

or use the link at  




www.lbbd.gov.uk/admissions







Starting school
September 2022

http://www.lbbd.gov.uk/hub
http://www.eadmissions.org.uk/
http://www.lbbd.gov.uk/admissions

